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December 5, 2013 

Commander, 17th Coast Guard District (M) 
PO Box 25517 
Juneau, Alaska 99802 

Attn: L T Thomas Pauser 
Inspections & Investigations 

Dear Sir: 

Please find enclosed the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens' Advisory Council's 
application for recertification as the alternative voluntary advisory group for Prince 
William Sound, per Sec. 5002 (o) of the Oil Pollution Act of 1990. 

In accordance with procedures previously developed (in 2008), this year's application 
is based on a questionnaire developed by the Coast Guard for the recertification 
process. This year's package includes the following: 

• Completed questionnaire using the form provided by the Coast Guard 
• Draft news release on the availability of our application for review and comment 
• Annual report of the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens' Advisory Council 
• CD-ROM containing electronic versions of our budget and five-year Long-Range 

Plan; our most recent financial audit; and our funding contract and most recent 
contract addendum with Alyeska Pipeline Service Co. 

As discussed with the Coast Guard prior to submission, we have attempted to make 
this application both smaller and easier to review, first, by referring the reviewer to 
our annual report where it covers information also needed for recertification, and, 
second, by submitting some of the larger backup documents on CD-ROM as 
described above. 

If you need additional information, please contact Steve Rothchild in our Anchorage 
office or me in our Valdez office. 

Sincerely, J 
It( Q; )'._._____ 

Mark A. Swanson 
Executive Director 

cc: Barry Roberts, Liaison, Alyeska Pipeline Service Co. 
PWSRCAC Board of Directors 
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